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Season's Greetings from Makarim &
Taira S.
As the year comes to a close, we want to express our gratitude for your ongoing partnership

with Makarim & Taira S. Your consistent support has been essential to our shared success.

Looking ahead to 2024, we anticipate exciting opportunities and growth in our collaboration.

Stay tuned for updates as we continue this journey together.

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your journey. Wishing you joy this holiday season

and continued success in the new year.


